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This term we have been learning about
nature and seasons. We focussed on
Winter, birds, ice and polar animals.
After half term we will be reading some
traditional stories and finding out about
Spring, as well as Easter. We are also
busy planning our annual visit to see the
lambs next door!

 We took part in the big garden bird
watch and made lots of different bird
feeders. The giant nest we made at
forest school was very popular! 

Reminders

NewsletterUpcoming
Events

3rd to 7th March  Book

week, dress up,

sponsored read, come

and share a book with

your child in the setting.

 Tuesday 4th March-

Pancake day  

Tuesday 1st April-

Easter Bonnet parade

and celebration @ St

Lawrence Church-

Barlow @2pm. All

welcome.

More info to follow.

Remember to label ALL items, including
drink bottles and bags.
All children need an afternoon snack.
If someone we don’t know is collecting
your child please let us know.


